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 Monday 8th January, 2024 
 
RE: Year 6 Whole Class Booster Sessions 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
During the Spring term we will be running booster sessions after school for our Year 6 pupils. 
From week commencing 15th January, whole year group booster sessions will take place on 
Mondays, 3.15-4.15pm. 
 
Although attendance is not compulsory, these additional sessions have proven to be very 
beneficial to the children on the lead up to their SATs and your child is strongly encouraged 
to attend. They also enable us to work very closely with the children allowing us to support them 
one-to-one where required, attending to their individual needs.   
 
In addition to this, and to supplement your child’s preparatory revision for SATs at home, each 
child within Year 6 will be issued with revision guides for Maths, SPAG and Reading. These will 
be issued on a loan basis and will be required to be returned after SATs. It is strongly 
recommended that as part of your child’s preparation for SATs and for secondary 
education that these resources are utilised as much as possible.  
 
We would appreciate your child’s attendance at these weekly sessions as well as their utilisation 
of the revision guides at home and look forward to the attainment and progress that your child 
will achieve.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. Please contact the office should you wish to discuss this 
matter further or require any further support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mr Spencer 
 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
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